Dear INRAG members,

as announced I would like to invite you to our INRAG meeting on

Friday September 25th

The meeting will be held at the Institute for Safety and Risk Sciences (Borkowskigasse 4, Baracke 4, 1190 Vienna).

The proposed topics as of 28.08.2015 are:

1. Future structure

- Lessons learnt from the NURIS Conference
- Establishing an International foundation for financial support of independent nuclear expertise
- Next chair

2. Future actions of INRAG

- Defining projects to produce public reports
- Preparing a scientific public workshop next spring on the IAEA Fukushima report
- o Finalizing the NURIS Publication

3. Topical Issues

- Risk of Uncontrollable Re-Criticality due to a Steam Generator Tube Rupture
 - Report (Helmut Mayer, Dr. Müllner)
 - INRAG Statement to be issued
- Report on ongoing EPR regulatory issues
- o Report on Hinkley Point subsidies
- Messages of the IAEA Comprehensive Report of May 14th on the Fukushima accident (presentation by ISR)
- Health effects of radiation (report on the UK COMARE study)

There are a lot of other topics that would be worth of discussing. We will decide on the agenda at the beginning of the meeting. Every topic to be discussed should principally be prepared by a short and focused presentation.

Schedule:

August 24th, 8 p.m. (Thursday evening):

Vienna-Arrival-Dinner, we will have the chance to exchange some ideas to prepare the meeting.

August 25th (Friday):

08:30 - 09:00: Arrival, Welcome Coffee

09:00 - 10:20: Decision on the Agenda

1 Future Structure

10:00 - 10:20: Lessons learnt from the NURIS Conference

10:20 - 10:40: Establishing an INRAG Foundation

10:40 - 11:00 Next Chair

-----15 minutes break-----

2 Future actions

11:15 – 11:45: Defining projects to produce public reports

11:45 – 12:15: Preparing a scientific public workshop next spring on the IAEA

Fukushima report

12:15 – 12:30: Finalizing the NURIS publication

12:30 – 13:30: Lunch

3 Topical Issues

13:30 - 16:00

Please let us know if you will attend either dinner or meeting so we can plan accordingly. For those who are not able to participate because of the travel costs we are ready to provide support. Please don't hesitate to contact our info@inrag.org office for your travel arrangements if needed.

We are looking forward to meet you in Vienna again!

Wolfgang Renneberg, 31.08.2015